UC Berkeley is coming to the
Central Valley

June 25_, 2017

The Office of Undergraduate Admissions at UC Berkeley is hosting
our annual Berkeley Summer Experience program in Fresno, CA.

Berkeley Summer Experience is an intensive application workshop
and information session. Students can take advantage of
admissions workshops, meet admission officers, and learn about
majors, activities and services available on campus.

This is a great opportunity to learn more about UC Berkeley.

Applications are open now. Deadline is April 30
For more information, please visit our website:

http://admissions.berkeley.edu/bse



